
St. Elizabeth School 
Community      Compassion     Competence      Character 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Greenwood Avenue   Wyckoff, NJ                   201-891-1481                                 www.sainte-school.org 

 

                   
                  Accredited by 

             Middle States Association 

                of Colleges and Schools 

  Commission on Elementary Education 

January 10, 2019 

Dear St. Elizabeth Families, 

 

This week our new Improve Program has started with Ms. DeBettignies from Youth Song. 

The children refer to her as Ms. D. This program is for students in grades 3-8 and the 

students seem to be happy and are participating in the program. I will keep you informed. 

A flyer will be going home soon regarding Winnie the Pooh Kids, the next production 

scheduled with Curtain Up, our theatre program. This offering is for students in grades K-3, 

but there are some parts that may require older students. Please watch for the flyer. 

Registration materials will be going home next week for the 2019-2020 School Year. 

Please be sure to review the information. Our Open House for new students will be Sunday 

1/27/19 from 10-12 and again on Wednesday 1/30/19 from 9-11. Please encourage anyone 

interested in our school to visit or call for a private tour. Word of mouth is the best 

advertisement.  

Please remember that our Martin Luther King Jr. prayer service is on Friday 1/18/19 at 1:30 

in the church. School will be closed on 1/21/19 as we celebrate the birthday of Martin 

Luther King Jr. 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Sincerely, 

Karen A. Lewis 


